
 

 

Knowledge is power.     4/7/2018 
Keep your colleagues informed by displaying this notice on your HACSU noticeboard. 

 

Next SCOPE members Meeting: 20 July 
On Tuesday this week, HACSU representatives met with Scope management to continue negotiations 

for improvements to Scope employee wages and conditions in a new Enterprise Bargaining 

Agreement (EBA).  You can find a list of what HACSU members at Scope are campaigning for on the 

HACSU website: bit.ly/scopeEBA 

 

HACSU members are the driving force behind this campaign. Without the active participation and 

engagement of members, we cannot win better wages and conditions. HACSU representatives are 

holding a meeting for workers, activists and delegates who want to get more involved in improving 

your conditions and wages.  

Location: HACSU Offices – 7 Grattan Street, Carlton, Melbourne 

Date: Friday 20th July 2018 

Time: 12pm – 1pm 

Food and drinks will be provided! 

If you are unable to attend but would still like to be involved or learn more Please contact a HACSU 
representative below: 
 
Will Elrick: 0427 267 996 or williame@hacsu.asn.au 
Sam Stewart: 0428 254 376 or sams@hacsu.asn.au 
HACSU Assist (Sue or Tom): (03) 9340 4100 or assist@hacsu.asn.au 
 
Speak to a Union representative today! 
You may have noticed that HACSU representatives have been visiting as many work sites as possible 
to get the word out there about what is going on. If you haven’t yet had a representative visit you at a 
team meeting please get in contact. HACSU representatives can attend work sites after or before 
team meetings, or during lunch breaks. It’s important that all Scope Disability Support Workers are 
engaged in this important process. These conversations are the foundation to improving our wages 
and conditions! 
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